## Re-Convened Re-Organization Meeting Steel Valley School District Board of Directors Senior High School Conference Room December 11, 2006

The December 5, 2006, reorganization meeting of the Board of School Directors of the Steel Valley School district was re-convened on Monday, December 11, 2006, at 8:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Steel Valley High School, 3113 Main Street, Munhall, PA, 15120.

The purpose of the reconvened meeting was to elect a School Board Vice-President.

The meeting was called to order by Board President Beth Cannon.

Upon the roll call, the following members were present:

Mrs. Fedor, Mr. Heddleston, Mrs. Kubancsek, Mr. Tim McCallister, Mrs. Sloan, Mrs. Terrick and Mrs. Cannon

Absent:

Mr. Ducar and Mr. Ed McCallister

Also present:

Dr. Kinavey, Mr. Bichko, Mr. Fetzko

## Nominations/Election of Vice-President

President Cannon opened nominations for School Board Vice-President.

Tim McCallister nominated Kim Kubancsek

Colleen Fedor nominated Martha Sloan.

Martha Sloan declined the nomination.

There being no other nominations, the nominations for School Board Vice-President were closed by President Cannon. All members voted affirmatively to approve the nomination and election of Kimberly Kubancsek as School Board Vice-President.

## **Adjournment**

Mrs. Terrick moved and Mr. Tim McCallister seconded to the motion to adjourn the meeting.

Meeting ended at 8:10 p.m.

Submitted by:

Michael F. Bichko Board Secretary